
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Event Information regarding regionwide simultaneous tree planting on June 25, 2021

1 message

Cathy Estrada <cathyestrada828@yahoo.com> Sat, Jun 19, 2021 at 10:31 PM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Respectfully forwarded is the scanned copy of the memorandum regarding the above subject for
your advance information and reference. This Office have to hear yet from the local IATF if they will
allow us to conduct the said activity. Will feedback po early this week. Thank you. 

Sincerely  

Carolyn A. Esmenda
Chief, Conservation and Development Section
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